
 
Sunday, August 21st      
   9:00 am   All Souls 
11:00 am  Evelyn Franciola 
 
Monday, August 22nd 

No Morning Mass 
  
Tuesday, August 23rd 
 8:30 am   Frank Suchy     
                                  
Wednesday, August 24th 
No Morning Mass 
 
Thursday, August 25th   

 8:30 am  All Souls 
       
Friday, August 26th 
 8:30 am   Sick & Needy of SJN 
 St. Vincent dePaul Society 
 
Saturday, August 27th 
4:00 pm  Diane Dufalla    
   
Sunday, August 28th      
   9:00 am  St. John Nepomucene Parish 
11:00 am  Mike and Irene Kavka 
________________________________________________ 

Stewardship of Treasure 
Sunday, August 14th            $2366.00 
Memorials            55.00 
Utilities               60.00  
Diocesan Assessments          27.00 
Maintenance Fund         68.05 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity 
towards our parish! 

 

Sick Calls – Please call the rectory to 
arrange for Father Jasany to bring the 
Sacraments when a member of your 
family is hospitalized. 
_______________________________________________ 
Weddings – Parishioners are asked to 
call the rectory office at least 6 months in 
advance of the wedding to schedule an 
appointment with Father Jasany.  
_______________________________________________ 
Baptisms – The 1st & 3rd Sunday of the 
month at 12:00 pm.  Parents are required 
to attend Pre-Baptism Class. 
Arrangements must be made a minimum 
of 2 weeks prior to the date of baptism.  
Before parents baptize their child, 
Diocesan and parish policy requires you 
to complete a Baptism Preparation Class.  
The next class will be on Sunday,  
September 11th at Holy Name Parish at 
1 pm.   Reservations needed; please call           
216-271-4242 to register.  
________________________________________________ 
Godparent and Sponsor Certificate – 
Sponsors for Baptism or Confirmation 
must be registered and practicing 
members of the Church, attending weekly 
and Holy Day Masses for a minimum of  
3 months prior to the celebration of the 
Sacraments for which they have 
requested the certificate.  Please note 
individuals 18 years of age and older, no 
longer in school, need to register.  
________________________________________________                            
Pre-Cana Program for couples preparing 
for the Sacrament of Marriage at the 
Jesuit Retreat House on September 25th 
at 12:45 pm.   Program satisfies the 
requirement for marriage preparation as 
stipulated by the Catholic Diocese of 
Cleveland. Register at 440-884-9300 or  
www.jrhcleve@att.net 
 

http://www.jrhcleve@att.net/


Readings for the Week of August 21
st
 

 

Sunday: Is 66:18-21/Ps 117:1-2/Heb 12:5-7, 

             11-13/Lk 13:22-30 

Monday: 2 Thes 1:1-5, 11-12/Ps 96:1-5/ 

               Mt 23:13-22 

Tuesday: 2 Thes 2:1-3a, 14-17/ 

               Ps 96:10-13/Mt 23:23-26 

Wednesday: Rv 21:9b-14/Ps 145:10-13,  

                    17-18/Jn 1:45-51 

Thursday: 1 Cor 1:1-9/Ps 145:2-7/ 

                 Mt 24:42-51 

Friday: 1 Cor 1:17-25/Ps 33:1-2, 4-5,  

             10-11/Mt 25:1-13 

Saturday: 1 Cor 1:26-31/Ps 33:12-13,  

                18-21/Mt 25:14-30 

Next Sunday: Sir 3:17-18, 20, 28-29/ 

   Ps 68:4-7, 10-11/Heb 12:18-19, 22-24a/ 

   Lk 14:1, 7-14 
_______________________________________________ 
Sunday, August 21st 
Prayer & Faith Study Group with Father 
Matthew Glaros at the rectory at 5:30 pm 
Immaculate Heart of Mary Parish 
Summer Social from 2-8 pm at Klima 
Gardens.  Music 2-8 pm.  Delicious foods!   
St. Barbara Church, 1505 Denison 
Avenue is having a French Toast 
Breakfast from 9:30 am–1 pm.  Adults 
$8.00 & $5.00 for children age 10 & 
under.   
________________________________________________ 
Wednesday, August 24th 
Rosary Makers – 10 am in the rectory 
Zumba Fitness – 7-8 pm in the school  
________________________ 
Saturday, August 27th

  
Today is our Parish 
Picnic.  Please make 
plans to attend today 
with family and 
friends.  Our 4 pm Mass will be held at 
Klima’s Grove.  Please see the flyer! 
_______________________________________________ 

Sunday, August 28th 
$1000 Raffle Drawing – Please make 
sure your tickets have been returned for 
the drawing! 
________________________________________________ 
Please remember these individuals, who 
have been called to the priesthood in your 
daily prayers.  
 
Sunday, August 21st–Bishop Martin Amos 
Monday, August 22nd – Cameron Popik 
     St. Mary Seminary 
Tuesday, August 23rd – Jesus  
     Ramirez-Moreno 
    St. Mary Seminary 
Wednesday, August 24th–Joseph Robinson 
      St. Mary Seminary 
Thursday, August 25th – Daniel Samide 
      St. Mary Seminary 
Friday, August 26th – Michael Dirkson 
  St. John Vianny; Colorado 
Saturday, August 27th – Anthony Simone 
      St. Mary Seminary 
Sunday, August 28th – Bishop 
   David Walkowiak 
________________________________________________ 
STEWARDSHIP – The Gospel reading 
today starts with a question: “Lord, will 
only a few people be saved?”  Jesus offers 
only a simple reply: Strive to enter 
through the narrow gate.  Many will try to 
enter and will not be able.  Good stewards 
know there is only one, narrow gate.  Not 
everything will fit.  This narrow gate has 
no room for our accomplishments.  No 
room for our money.  No room for our 
possessions.  No room for anything else 
but those who have been good stewards 
of the Gospel.  We can’t custom build our 
own gates either.  There is only one, 
narrow gate that happens to be open for a 
time, but for how long?  What is our plan 
of action to get through that gate? 



Let us 
remember in 
our prayers 
those who are 
sick.  May they 
and their 
caregivers 
receive comfort 
and strength.  
Remembering 

especially Mary Adams, Agnes Bartoszek,  
Greg Basco, Gwen Beres, Bill Bican, 
Mary Ann Betliskey, Joyce Bican,  
Phillip Bilelo, Corrine Dawe, Lucy Nieves 
DelValle, Jose Dybzinski, Mary Gurcze, 
Kristin Hill, Lucy Konkoly, Tom Konkoly, 
Judy Landolph, John Limber, Pat Lubrano, 
Art Madsen, Cindi Magyar, Marguerite 
Miller, Jeannette Morrow,  
Dan Palmentera, Suzanne Patton,  
John Pocius, Betty Rhine, Brianna Rhine, 
Elaine Stack, Rev. John Tezie,  
Janice Tommer, Ron Walk, David Zelenka 
& Joseph Zelenka. 
     May Our Loved Ones who have died 
rest in eternal peace in heaven. 
     For the Men and Women serving in the 
military, especially those from our parish 
and their families. 
________________________________________________ 

We would like to 
thank Gloria Price 
and Sue Carson 
from St. Joseph 
the Worker Parish 

in Strongsville for shopping and putting 
together school supplies that were passed 
out at the Ozanam Center at Holy Name 
Parish.  They have done this for the past 
several years for us.  May God Bless them 
both! 
 
             St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Sanctuary Guild Volunteers 
for August 17th thru August 30th 

 
Barbara Nieszczur & Toni Suchy 

________________________________________________ 
The 93rd Anniversary of the Feast of   
St. Wenceslaus will be celebrated on 
Saturday, October 1st.  We will begin with 
the celebration of mass at 4 pm at our 
parish with Bishop Roger Gries, OSB as 
our Main Celebrant.  Following the liturgy, 
a traditional Czech dinner of pork, 
dumplings and sauerkraut will be held at 
Bohemian National Hall, 4939 Broadway 
Avenue.  Music will be provided by the 
Hronek Brass Band.  Cash bar.  Dinner 
tickets $16.00/ person, ADVANCE SALE 
ONLY.   Call the rectory at 216-641-8444 
for tickets or information. 
________________________________________________ 
PSR REGISTRATION – Our Regional 
Parish School of Religion is accepting 
registration for any student in grades 1-8 
for the 2016/17 school year.  We accept 
and serve children from Slavic Village and 
Southeast Cleveland parishes.  So invite a 
friend, relative or neighbor to join us in 
learning more about our faith.  Classes are 
held every Monday evening from 6:30 pm 
to 8 pm.  Hurry, classes begin Sept. 19th.  
Please call Judy Lasecki at 216-641-8444, 
Ext. 29 for more details and to register. 
________________________________________________ 
The Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
are thankful for the hospitality that was 
shown to Fr. Dennis Chriszt, C.PP.S., when 
he came to our parish on July 2nd & 3rd.  
Through your generosity, we raised 
$738.00 for their missions in Chile, 
Guatemala, Colombia and Peru.  They 
thank you for supporting the Missionaries 
as they endeavor to spread the message 
of God’s reconciling love.   



 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
Next weekend, Saturday, August 27th we will be celebrating our Parish Picnic.  I pray that God will bless 
us with a beautiful day as we gather for prayer, fellowship and fun at our Annual Parish Picnic.  Our picnic 
will be held at Klima Gardens in Cuyahoga Hts. 
 
We open with Mass at 4 pm on the picnic grounds.  We will not be having confessions in church on 
Saturday, August 27th.  Confessions will be cancelled for that day. 
 
Our picnic festivities will start after Mass and continue to 10 pm.  Come and enjoy the day listening to the 
bands.  Invite your family and friends to join you for an enjoyable time of fellowship, food, music and 
games.  It is good for us to take the time to relax and enjoy one another’s company and build community 
among ourselves.  It is a time to meet old friends and make new friends. 
 
The proceeds from our picnic will help defray the expense of the exterior work that we are having done 
on our church building.   
 
I would also like to inform everyone that we will be starting the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults with 
instructions in the Faith.  These will begin on Sunday, September 18th from 6 to 8 pm in the rectory.  
Father Matt Glaros and I will do this together. 
 
If you or a member of your family are interested in attending the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults with 
Instructions in the Faith, or you know someone else interested in attending, please fill out the bottom 
portion and send it back to the rectory.  Please feel free to make copies of this form for others.  You may 
drop the completed form in the collection basket, bring it to the rectory office or mail it back to us at       
St. John Nepomucene Parish; 3785 Independence Road; Cleveland, OH   44105. 
 
If you have already received the Sacraments but would like to attend for continuing education, you are 
warmly invited to these sessions.  We need to order educational materials, so please fill out the bottom 
portion.  If you have any questions please call the rectory at 216-641-8444. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at the Picnic! 
 
Prayers & Best Wishes, 
Father Jasany 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name: ___________________________________________________________________________________   
 
Address _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone # ______________________________ 
 
I need to receive the following Sacraments: 
 
_____  Baptism        _____  Confirmation     ______   Eucharist 
 
 
OR _______  I have received my sacraments but I am interested in learning more about the Catholic Faith 


